
 

ATTENTION 
  

The Town of Gibraltar will be installing fiberoptic cable throughout the Town in 

2025.  This is a tax funded improvement. The fiber will be installed to your 

home/business. There is no cost to bring the fiber to your home or business dur-

ing the construction phase - a cost that could be thousands to complete after the 

contract expires. 

  

Even if you don’t need the service, you will be paying the debt.  

 

Get your share now by signing up, allowing access to install to your property. Go 
to: http://www.gibraltar.gobertram.com and sign the Right of Entry agree-
ment.  Deadline to Sign Up is September 30, 2024. 
 

 

TIME IS RUNNING OUT! 

DON’T MISS THIS OPPORTUNITY! 

 

 

 

http://www.gibraltar.gobertram.com

